Memorial Symposium to Honor Roberto Sanchez-Delgado's Scientific Career

Donations

Brooklyn College is accepting donations to establish a scholarship named after Roberto Sanchez-Delgado, for underrepresented undergraduate students.

You can donate on line:

https://secure.etransfer.com/EFT/custom/Brooklyn/Donation/donation1.cfm?d2org=BCF&d2tool=donate

If you would like to donate by check, checks should be made out to the Brooklyn College Foundation with Professor Sanchez Delgado's name in the memo field. Checks can be mailed to the attention of Courtenay Barton at the address below.

Courtenay A. Barton
Associate Director, Stewardship
Brooklyn College Foundation
2900 Bedford Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11210
Phone: (718) 951-5074

Fax: (718) 951-4248

Email: cbarton@brooklyn.cuny.edu www.brooklyn.collegefoundation.org